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BREAKSPEARE SCHOOL  

Parents’ and Carers’ views 2023-24 

This year we have asked for parental feedback from all parents via our annual online survey 
and face to face meetings at the end of EHCP meeting.  

Summary 

1. Online Survey 

Most parents and carers (87%), who answered the survey, either strongly agreed or agreed 
with the given statements.  

 This indicates that the vast majority of families are happy with the provision, care and 
education that is provided for their child at Breakspeare School.  

 Note: there was a relatively high number of answers in the section ‘I don’t know’.  

2. Face to face feedback at the end of EHCP meeting took place with 95% of the families 
(some of our students’ EHCP were pending and our new May/June starters haven’t had their 
EHCP reviews at school yet). 

 The feedback was overall overwhelmingly positive and highlighted that parents think 
the school is important and successful part of their child’s live. 

Next steps the school will take in line with the given feedback 

 Ensure that our wide enrichment offer is clearly communicated to the parents  
 To use the online- questions as a prompt in our ‘EHCP meetings’ feedback section’ to 

maximise opportunities to clarify necessary matters 
 Further develop our ‘school club provision’ in different phases  
 To continue to have two ‘parent - teacher consultation events’ during the academic 

year, as established this year, to ensure regular communication of the students’ 
curricula and progress 

 To further develop communications via ClassDoJo when all classes are moving to use 
Class DoJo next academic year 

 To start the Breakspeare School’s Facebook Page to be able to share our wonderful 
students’ experiences and activities  at school within the whole community 

We appreciate all comments and suggestions that were given, both online and during EHCP 
face-to-face / Teams meetings. 

Working in partnership with you ensures the best outcomes for our students.  

Thank you for your feedback, comments and continued support.  

Merja 

 

 

 

 

 



     

                    Breakspeare School Gallows Hill Lane, Abbots Langley, Herts WD5 0BU, tel. 01923 263645, mob. 07342 884625 
admin@breakspeare.herts.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Appendix 1. 

ONLINE SURVEY: We received 45 responses (using Survey Monkey) 

 Strongly 
agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly 
disagree 

I don’t 
know 

1. My child is happy at 
school.    

22 18 `1  4 

2. My child feels safe at 
school 

26 16   3 

3. The school sure that 
its pupils are well 
behaved  

20 22   3 

4. The school makes me 
aware of what my 
child will learn during 
the year 

20 22 2 1 
 

 

5. When I have raised 
concerns with the 
school, they have 
dealt with properly 

20 18 1 1 5 

6. My child has SEND, 
and the school gives 
them the support they 
need to succeed 

24 16 
 

1 4 

7. The school has high 
expectations for my 
child 

17 19 5 
 

4 

8. My child does well at 
this school 

20 20 2  3 

9. The school lets me 
know how my child is 
doing 

22 22 1 
 

 

10. There is a good range 
of subjects available to 
my child at this school 

16 21 5 
 

3 

11. My child can take part 
in clubs and other 
activities at this school 

10 13 7 3 12 

12. The school supports 
my child’s wider 
personal development 

     17 25 1  2 

13. I would recommend 
this school to another 
parent 

    21 18 1 1 4 

Totals 87% 5% 8% 
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Appendix 2.  

EHCP meeting feedback 2023-24 

i. Is your child happy at school 
- Most of the parents and carers (98%) said that their child is happy at school  

 
ii. What would you like to include to your child’s curricula 
- Overall, most parents were very happy with our curricula offer and focus on 

development of independence, social skills and communication 
- Vast majority of the parents think that important areas of the curricula are functional 

everyday living skills including transition to adulthood, enrichment opportunities both 
at school and in the community as well as maximising development in reading skills 

- Some parents would like the therapy provision to be more frequent 
- Some parents would like extended opportunities in history and IT 

 
iii. What aspects of learning and progress you have seen your child develop during last 

year 
- All parents have noted their child progressing in their development. 
- The parents were especially pleased with their child’s development in self-regulation, 

communication, independence and lengthening engagement and focus in different 
activities 
 

iv. Have you had concerns and have these been responded promptly 
- All parents apart from two said that their concerns have been responded appropriately 

and promptly. These matters have been addressed. 
 

v. Other feedback 
- Some parents gave feedback on therapy service and transport  
- A couple of parents wished more detailed feedback on their child’s school day in home-

school diary or via DoJo  
- Some parents expressed needing support with family support and care arrangements  

 


